
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 1/30/2011 10:07:15 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: System leak survey report 

Ok, thx.

On Jan 30, 2011, at 9:59 PM, "Homer, Trina" <TNHc@,pge.com> wrote:

Hi Paul,

You might recall that PG&E planned to provide the CPUC with its report on its 
comprehensive system leak survey, on Monday January 31. This is the follow up to the 
report PG&E provided on October 25, which just reflected the partial system survey.
The system leak survey and report are essentially complete. At this point, though, 
given that some of the information that Assemblyman Hill will be made public on 
Tuesday Feb 1, our thought is to send over the Leak Survey report to the CPUC on 
Tuesday Feb 1 instead of Monday Jan 31. That will allow the local gov't outreach folks 
to coordinate their outreach to the various districts, and cover both topics at the same 
time. Let me know if you have any concerns with that. There is no CPUC order or 
directive by you that I'm aware of requiring the Jan 31 date - that was just the date that 
PG&E had identified.

I can give you a quick overview of the leak survey contents tomorrow morning, if you'd
like.

Again, just let me know if you have any concerns with this approach. Thanks,
Trina
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